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In accordance with the Texas Open Meetings Act (TX GOVT. CODE, Title 5-C, Chap. 551), 
Frost City Aldermen held a Regular Business Meeting at 6:00 P.M, June 06, 2022 at City Hall, 
100 N. Garitty St.  Present: Mayor Scott Dowdle, Aldermen, Velma Ballew, Johnny Sutton, 
Rachel Cagle, Jimmy Bratcher. Others present, Terry McGill, Tiffany Parker, Debra Feuerherdt, 
Frank Steele, Kaitlyn Cotton. Absence Rudy Salinas 
 

1. A quorum was established and the meeting began at 6:00 P.M Invocation by Velma 
Ballew. 

2. Citizen’s Comments: Velma discuss option for bids for new trash company. 
3. Frank Steele and Kaitlyn Cotton from Anderson, Marx & Bohl discussed the results of 

the 2020-2021 Audit. 
4. Following a Motion by Johnny Sutton and 2nd by Rachel Cagle the council voted to move 

the July 2022 meeting to July 5, 2022. 
5. Following a Motion by Johnny Sutton and 2nd by Rachel Cagle the council voted to 

appoint Jimmy Bratcher as Mayor Pro- Tem for a one year term. 
6. Following a Motion by Johnny Sutton and 2nd by Velma Ballew the council voted to 

approve ordering 3 new fire hydrants. 
7. Following a Motion by Johnny Sutton and 2nd by Rachel Cagle the council voted to 

approve Burkes and Walker Engineering to be the engineers for the water tank project at 
Navarro Mills. 

8. Following a Motion by Johnny Sutton and 2nd by Jimmy Bratcher the council voted to 
approve the consent items for May. 

9. The Meeting was adjourn at 7:08 PM. 
 
Earlier in May, Rachel Cagle and Johnny Sutton were sworn in for another two year term 
as Council members and Scott Dowdle was also sworn in for another two year term as 
Mayor. 

 
 
 
 

 
___________________________               _________________________________  
    Mayor                                                     City Secretary 


